UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 385

1432 N. Andover Road
Andover, KS 67002

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

Date: 28 July 2017
To: Kansas General Contractors
Subject: Andover USD 385

Associated with recently approved bond issue projects, the Andover School District is
soliciting proposals from interested General Contractors for Construction Manager at Risk
services for school construction in Andover, Kansas.

If interested, please deliver responses to the Office of the Superintendent, Unified School
District 385, 1432 N. Andover Road, Andover, KS 67002 (attention Brett White and/or
Jamie Bohanon), no later than 12:00 p.m., August 9, 2017.

Your responses should include, but should not be limited to, the following:

Project experience

Project experience with/as Construction Manager at Risk

Key personnel and resumes

References (minimum of 5)

Statement of your bonding capacity

Statement of your plan to work with local vendors/businesses
Statement of your plan to involve the local qualified work force

Please submit one (1) disk or jump drive and one (1) hard copy.

Contractors/Managers at Risk selected to interview will be notified by USD 385. Once the
Contractors/Managers at Risk are chosen for interviews, a meeting will be scheduled by the
owner/architect to answer questions and provide a tour of facilities. Thank you for your
interest. If you have questions, please contact Brett White, Superintendent, or Terry
Wiggers, Schaefer Johnson Cox Frey Architecture (316) 684-0171.

Sincerely,
et (W C Soy— gy
Brett White Terry Wiggers

Superintendent of Schools Principal in Charge



